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NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF AUGUST 2010 
 
Important updates in MVAT and CST 
 
1. Notification No VAT 1510/ CR 90/ Taxation 1 dated July 28, 2010: With effect from 

October 1, 2010, all dealers liable to file quarterly returns are required to make 
payment ELECTONICALLY. Therefore, now both monthly and quarterly dealers 
shall make payments electronically. 
 
 
 

Disclaimer: 
All efforts have been made to ensure completeness of data. However, readers are advised to confirm from 
their own sources also. Further, interpretations given above are our personal opinions at M/s Umesh 
Agrawal and Associates. We are not responsible for any loss arising due to the above information.  


